
You and the New Health Care Bill" with Dr. Windsor Sherrill, Associate Professor in the 
Public Health Science Department at Clemson University.  

Dr. Sherrill talked about the 
details of the Patient Protection 
and Affordable Care Act 
(commonly called the Affordable 
Care Act).  She explored SC's 
health care needs and special 
concerns of the state budget, 
including the plans/actions being 
taken in the state to dismantle 
portions of health care reform.
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